
The Local Government Boundary Commission for England is asking 
for your views on our electoral review of Gateshead. The review will 
agree new ward boundaries across the council.

Help us decide how many councillors are needed to:
•	 Lead and operate the council
•	 Scrutinise the council’s work
•	 Interact with and represent other local bodies

reviews@lgbce.org.uk

www.lgbce.org.uk/all-reviews/gateshead-0

Review Officer (Gateshead), LGBCE,
PO Box 133, Blyth, NE24 9FE

Consultation closes: 10 July 2023

Have your say

Gateshead 
Electoral Review


